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I am opposed to the cap and trade bill

| feel that Oregon already does a great job !

We have one of the lowest emissions in the country.

We need to put pressure on other countries and states to lower there carbon emissions.

Please don’t put any more taxes on the hard working Oregonians
Thank you

Sent from my iPhone



